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5 October 2023 
 
 
Kestrel Coal Resources Pty Ltd  
c/o Ms Colleen Fish 
Manager Sustainability 
Email: Colleen.Fish@kestrelcoal.com 
 
 
Dear Ms Fish 
 

ENDORSEMENT OF SOIL CONSERVATION PLAN  

RPI16/002 Kestrel - Kestrel Extension #4 Coal Project  
 
Please be advised that the enclosed RIDA Soil Conservation Plan ML70481 Revision: 4.2 
(13.09.2023) has been endorsed as compliance with Condition 5(a) of the Amended Regional 
Interests Development Approval dated 14 September 2023 for the Kestrel Extension #4 Coal 
Project. 
 
If you require any further information, please contact Ms Morag Elliott, Manager, Planning 
Group, Department of State Development, Infrastructure, Local Government and Planning, at 
(07) 3452 7653 or RPIAct@dsdilgp.qld.gov.au who will be pleased to assist. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Phil Joyce 
Director 
Development Assessment Division  
Planning Group 
 
Enc. RIDA Soil Conservation Plan: ML70481 Revision: 4.2 (13.09.2023) 
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